
Livonia Public Schools 
Operations Office 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: May 8, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Board Policy EDDB – Walkers and Riders 
 

I would like to request adding Board Policy EDDB to the agenda of the May 13, 
2019 Committee of the Whole meeting, to continue discussion from the May 6 
Study Session about removing the exhibit from this policy. 

 
Thank you. 

 
   

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
  


